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Welcome to the 2022 

Cypress Head Mens Golf Association 

 

MGA – President’s Message 2022 

 

First of all, let me thank all of the past officers and volunteers that 

have made the Cypress Head Mens Golf Association the great 

organization that it is. Next, I would like to thank all of the 

members for their words of encouragement, and support of my 

presidency and the newest members of my volunteer staff. 

 

This handbook, along with the MGA website, will provide 

members with the latest by-laws, roster of players, schedule of 

events and tournaments of the day, and any other pertinent 

information. As before, the results of the current week’s 

tournament will be posted on the MGA website as well as the 

bulletin board in the clubhouse hallway. 

 

Should any member have any concerns or questions, please feel 

free to ask me or any member of my staff, so that it may be 

discussed and/or acted upon. Together, with your support, I’m 

positive that this year will be enjoyable. So, in closing, let’s play 

golf and have some FUN.  

 

 

Thank you.  

 

Jack Nahri 

President    


